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Preface
We present you the fourth issue of the year 2013 of The Journal of Pediatric Infection, the official publication organ of the 
Association of Pediatric Infectious Diseases.

The Journal of Pediatric Infection have begun to be indexed in several international databases, and is currently being 
indexed in EMBASE, SCOPUS, CINAHL, Gale/Cengage Learning, Global Health, CAB Abstracts, EBSCO, Index Copernicus, 
DOAJ, ProQuest, TÜBİTAK/ULAKBİM Turkish Medical Database and Turkiye Citation Index. Our journal implements online 
submission system. Submitted manuscripts are rapidly reviewed. The author is informed about acceptance for publication 
within approximately two months. Henceforward, the name of our journal will only be used as Journal of Pediatric Infection (J 
Pediatr Inf) to avoid any possible confusions with international databases and citations. I hope you will like the new updated 
webpage of our Journal which has been online since August 1, 2013. All issues of our journal, including the previous ones, are 
available at www.cocukenfeksiyon.org or www. jpediatrinf.org, free of charge. It is adequate to visit www.cocukenfeksiyon.
org or www.jpediatrinf.org  for communication and information about our association.

The Journal of Pediatric Infection is presented to you in order to contribute to the knowledge in either investigational or 
institutional and practical subjects, through its specific contents such as reviews, original articles, case reports, what is your 
diagnosis, routines, question/answers, abstracts from the literature and memento. Furthermore, you can share your scientific 
and general opinions about the journal and the published articles, in the section of “Letter to the editor”. Your review, opinion, 
aspect, experience and contributions presented in this section are among the most important issues that enriches our journal.

Likewise, this issue of our journal involves your miscellaneous opinion and experiences in the section of “Letter to the editor”. 
Colleagues who would like to subscribe and receive issues on regular basis can contact the secretary.

With our best wishes,

Mehmet Ceyhan, MD,	 Mustafa Hacımustafaoğlu, MD, 
President, Society of Pediatric Infectious Diseases	 Editor, Journal of Pediatric Infection 




